
Join us for one, or all of our drop-in pop-up play events! 

This is an opportunity for children entering kindergarten in fall 2024 to
join a kindergarten play time outside. Come meet other children

entering kindergarten as well as current kindergarten students, teachers,
and staff. 

Sooke Elementary – Friday, November 17th and Friday, March 8th, 1:15-2:00 pm

Saseenos Elementary – Thursday, December 7th and Thursday, April 25th, 1:15-2:00 pm

Ecole Poirier Elementary – Thursday, January 25th and Tuesday, May 14th, 1:15-2:00 pm

John Muir Elementary – Thursday, February 15th and Thursday, June 13th, 1:15-2:00 pm

​*All events will be outdoors, please dress for the weather. Siblings
welcome!   

 POP-UP PLAY!
FOR FAMILIES OF CHILDREN ENTERING
KINDERGARTEN IN SEPTEMBER 2024


